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2nd June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 6 Bikeability Safer Cycling 

Southway are currently negotiating with the Area Road Safety Office to see if we are able to offer a Safer Cycling Course to Year 6 pupils. We hope to have more details after further discussions and completed risk assessments, but it is proposed that the children will be taught in small groups within their class bubbles.

It will be essential that your child has their own bicycle in roadworthy condition and their own helmet, pump and bike lock. There will be no lending or sharing of any equipment.

In order to assess the viability of the course, please could you in the first instance let the school know whether you would be interested in your child taking part in the course by emailing parentline@southwayjunior.co.uk  no later than Monday June 8th 2020. 

Please note this is only available to Year 6 children who are attending school.
Yours sincerely
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Mr P Newbold

Headteacher
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